
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, November 28, 2016 
    Town Hall Downstairs 

 
 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM.   Attending: Enes 

Martineau (chair) Laura Davidson, Sandra Tremblay, Alan Dunnack, 
Robert Gentes, Alexis Hussey and Susan Smith.  Absent: Nick 
Poppiti, Kristina Johnson and Aline Soulor.   

 
B.  Motion  by Robert Gentes, 2nd Alan Dunnack to accept the minutes 
for October 24, 2016.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion by Sue Smith, 2nd Alexis Hussey to 
accept the treasurer’s report.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 

 
E.  Correspondence – none 
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report - Sandra Tremblay reported that a 
bid had been accepted by Pond View for $7,250 for the work on Aspinall 
field and that we need an item cost for the presentation of the well for 
Tyler field. 
 
G.  Ongoing Activities 
 
  

1. Alan Dunnack reported that Basketball has 10 teams ready to go. 
 

2. Sandra Tremblay reported that we have a new Aerobics instructor. 
 

3.  Enes Martineau reported that the trunk or treat event was a great 
success with attendance of over 400 participants.    All had a great 
time and we thank Nick Poppiti for a job well done. 
 
 
 



 
H.  Old Business 
 
 The following members of the Rec Commission were 
nominated and unanimously elected to serve as: 
 
Vice President – Nick Poppiti 
Treasurer – Robert Gentes 
 
I.   New Business 

 
Motion by Bob Gentes, 2nd by Laura Davidson to accept the 
following budget for the 2017/2018 Fiscal year:  $57,900.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
 
 

 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 

 

 


